
To whom it may concern,  
 
My name is Alison Mullings, I am a producer of an Indie film “Flames of Fury”. I am 
requesting a​ ​letter of approval for the sale of alcohol at a fundraising event to be hosted the 
4th of May 2019.  
 
This fundraiser is a fashion show event at the Thornhill Community Centre, there will also be 
live music and comedy at this event. The facility requires us to obtain a liquor license for the 
sale of alcohol as they do not have their own liquor license.  
 
Our feature film is a film written, directed and produced by women. It deals with world issues 
and mental issues, and we believe it’s a story worth telling.  
 
The location for the fashion show event:  
7755 Bayview Ave 
Thornhill, ON  
L3T 4P1 
 
 
The event will take place May 4th, 2019 from 7:00 pm - 12:00 am. Emily Bolanos, Gloria 
Yazdani and myself will be responsible for the liquor license. We will be hosting 150 people 
at this event, there will be food and drinks provided at the fashion show and a silent auction 
as well.  
The liquor license application has been sent in and there is no disapproval or any issues with 
the application.  
Because we are a not a non-profit organization the AGCO has requested that I send a letter 
to a City Clerk to request a letter of approval for this public event. 
 
We look forward to your letter,  
 
Thank you,  
 
 
 
 
Alison Mullings 
Producer  
416-556-9012  
alison_jmullings@hotmail.com  
flamesoffurymovie@gmail.com  
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